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NOTICE TO MARINERS    M11 of 2014 
 

. 

 

NINE ELMS REACH 
 

BATTERSEA POWER STATION 
 

LIFTING OPERATIONS 
 
 
 
On or about the 17th February 2014; for a period of approximately one week, contractors working 
on behalf of Battersea Power Station Development Company will commence foreshore clearance 
works behind Battersea Power Station Jetty.   
 
The works will involve lifting operations from the Crane Barge SEABREEZE, and will involve men 
working close to the waterline.  Whenever men are working close to the waterline during these 
works, London VTS will broadcast requests for vessels to “proceed with caution” or “proceed at 
slow speed” as described in Permanent Notices to Mariners 4 of 2011.  International Code flags 
“Romeo Yankee” will be displayed on Battersea Power Station Jetty during this period, and failure 
to do so will result in the termination of the broadcast.  The safety boat ALFIE will also be in 
attendance and monitoring VHF Channel 14. 
 
Persons in charge of vessels are to navigate with particular care and proceed according to the 
London VTS broadcasts when passing the works. 
 
Further details will be broadcast by London VTS on VHF Channel 14. 
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EXPIRY DATE: 26
th
 February 2014 

TO RECEIVE FUTURE NOTICES TO MARINERS BY E-MAIL,  
PLEASE REGISTER VIA OUR WEBSITE  www.pla.co.uk 

Telephone calls, VHF radio traffic, CCTV and radar traffic images may be recorded in 
the VTS Centres at Gravesend and Woolwich.  

 


